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Subject: Re: Updates for Norfolk Vanguard
Date: 01 April 2020 12:13:32

 
We note that no decision has yet been reached about appeals for a delay of this project.

We have polled a number of members and residents, and many are dismayed that they will not be able to
attend hearings, especially OFHs, and naturally their priorities have shifted, in respect to the Coronovirus and
Government Guidelines, in fact a few of them are stuck in other parts of the country.
Surely, with respect this situation is untenable?

There needs to be a delay in this examination in order to get things back on track, and this might in fact not
cause any more of a delay that the coronavirus will, after all the panel and the Applicant must also be finding
things very difficult, whilst having to obey the government guidelines.

As it is the governments (quite understandable) directives that are causing issues with people being able to
have live discussions, we feel it is only right that the whole process be delayed by the government.

NSAG

From: Planning Inspectorate <noreply@infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk>
Sent: 27 March 2020 12:15
To: nectonsubstationaction@outlook.com <nectonsubstationaction@outlook.com>
Subject: Updates for Norfolk Vanguard
 

EN010079: Norfolk Vanguard Updates

Hi Necton Substation Action Group,

The Secretary of State has received responses from the Applicant and other Interested Parties to
his consultation letter dated 6 December 2019 by the 28 February 2020 deadline. The Secretary of State
considers the information provided by the Applicant in response to those letters to contain new environmental
information and invites comments from Interested Parties on the representations received. The new deadline
for this is 27 April 2020.

See project page for more information.

You are receiving this email because you are subscribed to project updates.
You can unsubscribe from these updates anytime by clicking unsubscribe or copy and paste the link below
into your browser.

https://infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk/email-unsubscription.php/?
email=nectonsubstationaction@outlook.com&project=EN010079&code=fccb26a24386ec80001c2ca400dcf734

Note: This email is sent from https://infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk. Do not reply to this email as it is not monitored.
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